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NOTICE FOR ALL MARKET PARTICIPANTS 

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF SECTOR 

 

It is hereby informed that upon the request of MACPAC Films Limited (MACFL) and the provision of 

necessary supporting documents, PSX has approved its request of change in sector from ‘Miscellaneous’ to 

‘Paper, Board & Packaging’. 

In light of above, the company will be quoted under Paper, Board & Packaging sector w.e.f. Monday, August 

5, 2024. 

 

 

           

 
Aamir Mushtaq Kanju 

Dy. General Manager 

Product Management & Research  
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